
  
CHARVIL PARISH COUNCIL 

 

Amenities & Recreation Committee 
 
 
Minutes of a Meeting held on 2014 following on from the Village Hall Management Committee Meeting 
on Monday 2 February 2015  
 
Minutes taken by John Davies  
 
Present:    Paul Mundy (Chair) Chris Drew, Jim Gillett, John Davies, Lauren McCann  
Apologies:  None 
 

Minutes from Monday 1 December 2014 were approved. 
 
Matters arising from previous minutes   None  
 
St Patrick’s Recreational Ground    
Committee stressed that it was important that a written recording of the play inspections are received from 
Mr. R Burns. 
Committee reviewed the cost for the remedial works at ST Patrick’s and requested more quotes are sought. 

 
Notice boards    
The Clerk is requested to research Council’s legal obligation regarding the display of information around the 
village.  Committee will then consider whether a board needs to be installed at Gingells Farm Road area.  
Cllr Mundy will photograph the notice board at Beggar’s Hill Road, in order for the Assistant Clerk to clarify 
the estimated installation cost of a replacement board. 
 
 
The Clerk informed the Assistant Clerk that Mrs. Woodbridge is to arrange the replacement and installation 
of a litter bin near to the MUGA. 
 
Cllr Gillett agreed to edit the Terms of Reference to include a paragraph stating permissible amounts of 
money to be spent by The Clerk and Assistant Clerk.  This document will then be passed to Full Council for 
approval. 
 
Invoices for Payment:   None  
 
AOB None 
 
 
Members’ Comments:    None  
 
Meeting closed 9.50pm 
 
 
 
 
Signed …………………………… Dated 


